
 

 

Cúntóir Feidhmiúcháin Stiúrthóir Náisiúnta AD 
Seirbhísí Roinnte AD, AD Náisiúnta 
 
HSE, Áras Sláinte Chluainín,  
Manorhamilton, Co Leitrim, F91AP57 

Assistant National Director of HR 
HR Shared Services, National HR 
 
HSE, Áras Sláinte Chluainín, 
Manorhamilton, Co Leitrim, F91AP57 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 071-9820558 
e hrss@hse.ie 

11th July 2023 
 
Deputy Sorcha Clarke 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Email: Sorcha.clarke@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke 
 
RE: PQ13095 To ask the Minister for Health the number of times that the HSE has 
advertised for the post of consultant otolaryngologist since January 2022. -Sorca Clarke 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, submitted by you to the Minister for Health. This matter has 
been referred to me for response on behalf of the HSE. 
 
I cannot provide an answer to the below PQ for the entire HSE, I can only comment on the 
number of times the NRS (in conjunction with the Public Appointments Service) have advertised 
a Consultant Otolaryngologist post since January 2022.  
  
The NRS have advertised three Consultant Otolaryngologist posts since January 2022. 
  
For context, this Consultant grade is quite uncommon for the NRS to recruit for and is recruited 
more often by the voluntary hospitals. 
 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eileen Winnington 
Assistant National Director of HR 


	Yours sincerely

